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Update Regarding Access to Court Case Information Through the Los Angeles 

Superior Court Justice Partner Portal (JPP) 
 
Effective February 1, 2022, the Los Angeles Superior Court Justice Partner Portal (JPP) began 
providing access to the following court case information and minute orders:  Juvenile Dependency, 
Criminal, Family Law, and Probate.  Any DCFS staff member with access to JPP can now access 

these records, in addition to the Juvenile Dependency records that were previously available through 
JPP. 
 
If a staff member needs to obtain access to JPP, they will need to complete the following steps: 

 
1. Complete the:  “Justice Partner Portal (JPP) Request Access Form” and obtain their manager’s 

approval for access. 
2. Submit an IT Service Request requesting JPP access with the completed/approved:  “Justice 

Partner Portal (JPP) Request Access Form” attached. 
 
Additional instructions on how to access JPP, how to submit an IT Service Request, and where to 
obtain the JPP access form can be found via this link to the Odyssey – Information page on LAKids:  

Odyssey – Information – LAKids (lacounty.gov). 
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